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Expression of Interest Notice 

 

December 20, 2023 

 

Do you want to be a part of the planning when it comes to Professional Development for our members? 

If so then we have the perfect position for you! 

The Employer and the Union have teamed up to provide you with a dedicated CUPE 411 Professional Development Day on 

April 26, 2024. 

In order to ensure we are providing opportunities that all our members would find interesting and/or beneficial to their overall 

professional development we are looking for a member from each of the following divisions: 

• Assistants 

• Clerical 

• Custodial 

• Maintenance 

• Transportation 

Committee members will be expected to attend meetings (during working hours), investigate workshop opportunities, source 

our facilitators, assist with set-up/take-down for the event as well as provide support throughout the day if necessary. 

Please submit an email to unionoffice@cupe411.ca and we would ask that you answer the following two (2) questions: 

1. What current, or experience, do you posses that would lend itself nicely to this committee? 

2. Why have you chosen to put your name forward to sit on this committee? 

All the submissions will be reviewed by the Union’s Table Officers, and we will follow up every member that submits a response 

for this committee. 

This is an annual appointment in order to give various members an opportunity and experience of being a part of the discussion 

and planning for professional development opportunities for our members. 

Responses for this Expression of Interest will be accepted until January 6, 2024. 

 

In Solidarity, 

CUPE 411 Executive Board 
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